From: MICHAEL RUBINO

To: Planning and Zoning; Tooker, Jennifer; Moore, Andrea L.
Subject: Fwd: From an Outsider Looking In
Date: Sunday, November 3, 2024 10:04:13 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Rhona Derrin Lieberson <rsrdl@optonline.net>

Date: Sun, Nov 3, 2024 at 8:35 PM

Subject: From an Outsider Looking In

To: <jim@jwhood.com>

CC: <mrubino.54@gmail.com>, Rhona Derrin Lieberson <rsrdl@optonline.net>

I have been coming to Westport for many years and always have gone into, for
Breakfast or Lunch, Elvira’s, Betsy Mae’s, Romanacci’s Old Mill Deli. It has been
a staple Landmark for residents of Westport and Contractors that serve the area for
many years. Since the Romanacci Company took it over, renovated the Deli, Robin
Tauck and Ellen Van Doorsten, as I know it, have been harassing through lawsuits,
for the Beer and Wine License as well as the outside seating on the Deli property.

I also heard at one point Robin walked across the street and started yelling at the
young lady (an employee of the Romanacci’s) who was serving ice cream from the
Cart, to a young child from the neighborhood.

As an Outsider looking in, and as I see it, the Deli has been there way before they
came into the area, and if they don’t like what is going on, they should move out of
the area. The Deli should be marked as a Landmark of Westport.

I think it is a shame that the Community of Westport, because of these two women,
have to be put through this Bull Shit.

Very truly Yours,
As An Outsider Looking In,
Michael Rubino
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